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SENT VIA EMAIL  
 
RE: Suspend Time-of-Use Electricity Billing  
 
Please be advised that at the Special Council Meeting of March 18th, 2020, The Council of the 
Town of Grimsby passed the following resolution:  
 
 Moved by Councillor Sharpe; Seconded by Councillor Dunstall;  
 

Resolve that during the circumstances of the COVID-19 outbreak, that the Council of the 
Town of Grimsby supports the Premier's recommendation to suspend time-of-use 
electricity billing; and, 

 
That the Council of the Town of Grimsby request that the Ontario Energy Board suspend 
time-of-use electricity billing to support lower electricity bills for residents who may be 
isolating at home during the day, and to support businesses who continue to operate, via 
lower power rates during the day-time peak period; and, 

 
That this time-of-use billing suspension take effect immediately until such time that the 
COVID-19 outbreak has been contained; and, 
 
That this resolution be forwarded to: 
 

• Premier Doug Ford 
• MPP Sam Oosterhoff 
• Ontario Energy Board OEB 
• Ontario Municipalities 
• Grimsby Energy Inc. 

 
If you have any questions with regard to the foregoing, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Sarah Kim 
Town Clerk 
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